
 

This week in Reception 

February 28th – March 4th   2022 

                     
Other Areas of Learning 

    
We went for a ‘Listening Walk’ around school to find different sounds in the 

school environment. It certainly proved the children can listen! 
We also talked about different kinds of sounds, such as different voice sounds, 

animals. machines etc. 
 

We thoroughly enjoyed dressing up as our favourite characters from books and 
stories that we know. The children liked talking about who they were and what 

story they were from. Well done everybody!! And a big thank you for your 
contributions towards new books for our school library. 

 
 

Some photographs of these activities are on this week’s blog. 
 
 

Mathematics  

 
Maths mastery this week has had us going up the stairs!! 

We have learned that the staircase patterns that blocks or cubes make can 
show us when numbers are in the right order. This also means we can see 

when they are not in the right order too.  
Look at this weeks’s blog to see the children playing with these ideas! 

Literacy  
 

This week we have learned the digraphs ow, oi and ur. 
We have added one more tricky word – all. 

We have also been thinking about rhymes and rhyming words, 
especially in stories. 

 
 
 

What is that sound? 


